














Milica Symul 11 October 2017 
House 12, Urambi Village 
Crozier Circuit 
Kambah ACT 2902 

Dear Milica 

I write to you as the structures coordinator in Urambi Village. 

It has come to the attention of the Executive Committee of Urambi Village that you 
have a number of structures on your house which do not have the approval of the 
Executive Committee, and that do not meet our structures guidelines, a copy of 
which can be found on the Urambi website (www.urambivillage.org.au) [to access 
the Residents’ area of the website, the username is urambi. and the password is 
magpie]. 

The laserlite roofing and its support over your balcony and roof does not meet our 
structures guidelines. It must be removed and replaced with a structure that does. 

The steel railing on your balcony does not meet our guidelines. The balcony should 
be enclosed by vertical wooden slats. 

The fence at the rear of your property is not of an approved colour, and the 
ornaments on the top of each paling do not meet our guidelines. 

The air conditioner on your balcony should have been installed at ground level to 
minimise the impact of noise on neighbours, and its visual impact. 

I emphasise that all structural changes to houses in Urambi must have the 
approval of the Executive Committee before they are made. Failure to gain such 
approval can result in the structures being removed at your expense. 

Can you please let me know what steps you will take to remedy the issues that I 
have raised on behalf of the Executive Committee. 

Should you wish to discuss this, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me. 

David Keightley 

55 Urambi Village 

0414-927.591 

david@dara.com.au 


	

Ms	Milica	Symul	

12/81	Crozier	Circuit	

Kambah	ACT	2902	

	

Hi	Milica	

At	the	Urambi	Village	Executive	Committee	meeting	on	13	April	it	was	agreed	that	I	should	

write	to	you	about	those	aspects	of	your	house	that	are	not	compliant	with	our	structures	

guidelines.	

It	seems	that	renovations	were	completed	when	Melanie	Fisher	owned	your	house.	In	April	

2006	she	obtained	approval	from	the	Owners	Corporation	to	extend	the	balcony,	and	to	

place	a	polycarbonate	roof	over	the	extended	balcony.	The	wooden	beams	were	intended	

to	sit	above	the	polycarbonate.	

There	is	no	record	of	approvals	for	the	fence	across	the	rear	of	your	property,	or	the	steel	

cabling	on	the	balcony.	

Given	that	these	changes	were	completed	prior	to	your	purchase	of	the	house,	the	EC	is	not	

insisting	that	any	changes	must	be	made	to	your	property.	

However,	it	was	agreed	that	if	you	are	planning	to	make	changes,	it	would	be	appreciated	if	

these	would	help	to	make	your	house	more	compliant	with	our	structures	guidelines.	For	

example,	the	steel	cabling	on	the	balcony	could	be	replaced	with	vertical	slats	that	are	in	

keeping	with	those	of	your	neighbours’	houses.	And	the	ornaments	on	the	top	of	the	fence	

posts	could	be	removed	and	the	fence	repainted	mission	brown.	

If	you	would	like	to	discuss	this	I	would	be	very	happy	to	meet	with	you.	

	

	

	

David	Keightley	(Structures	coordinator)	

55	Urambi	Village	

0414-927.591;	david@dara.com.au	


